

SREE NARAYANA GURU CENTRAL SCHOOL (C.B.S.E) 2023-24

SNGCS/CIRC/23-24/187

Thursday, 29th February, 2024

Subject: E-Waste Collection Drive (Grade I- V A, B & C)

Dear Students,

Greetings from S.N.G.C.S!!!

This is to inform you that Sree Narayana Guru College of Education (B.Ed) is conducting E-Drive Waste Collection Drive from 28th February to 2nd March, 2024, to observe World Sustainable Energy Day.

Students are requested to be a part of the drive by bringing E-Waste from their homes, all unused electronic devices and hand it over to the class teacher.

Let us, join hands with SNGCEd. in this noble cause.

Warm Regards Deepa Jayaroy Principal S.N.G.C.S.